J Hawaii

House Judiciary Committee
Chair Karl Rhoads, Vice Chair Sharon Har

Tuesday 1/29/13 at 02:00 PM in Room 325
HB208 — Relating to Lobbyists

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT
Carmille Lim, Executive Director, Common Cause Hawaii

Dear Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair Har, and members of the House Judiciary Committee:

Common Cause Hawaii supports HB208, which would eliminate the “willfulness” elements
and thus clarify the remaining statements.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.
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